

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Thu, Oct 10, 2013 at 2:05 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Quentin

Last Name - Fischer

Organization Name -

Comment - Please support medicaid expansion in Virginia. It will save the state money AND improve healthcare for the citizens of the commonwealth. It will help the uninsured obtain coverage, free up emergency room care for everyone, and provide federal funding which Virginia cannot afford to refuse.